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Presidental Executive Order to Expand Affordable Care Act Enrollment 

January 28, 2021 

 

 
A special enrollment period is opening for three months from February 15 to May 15 on 

Healthcare.gov.  This will allow more consumers to sign up for health insurance. 

 

The executive action will seek to strengthen the Affordable Care Act and will reopen 

enrollment to consumers that may have not been able to enroll during the November 1 

through December 15 annual Open Enrollment Period. 

 

The West Virginia Offices of the Insurance Commissioner has current list of Certified 

Agents and Assisters located in each county available to help.   

 

If you need assistance or have questions you may also call the West Virginia Offices of 

the Insurance Commissioner Consumer Services Division at 1-888-879-9842, or visit our 

webpage at www.wvinsurance.gov . 

 

Link to fact sheet on this new Executive Order:  https://www.whitehouse.gov/briefing-

room/statements-releases/2021/01/28/fact-sheet-president-biden-to-sign-executive-

orders-strengthening-americans-access-to-quality-affordable-health-care/  

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

2021 Individual ACA Compliant Health Plans in West Virginia 

 
Insurance Company Name   Web Address    Customer Service Number  

 
Plans on Federal Marketplace Only plans purchased on the Marketplace may be eligible for 

Advanced Premium Tax Credits (APTC) 

 

 CareSource WV   www.healthcare.gov     1-800-318-2596 

 Highmark WV   www.healthcare.gov     1-800-318-2596 
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